

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE. WASILLA, ALASKA 99687 PHONE: (907) 373-9050 FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 90-88

FROM: Clerk's Office

DATE: December 6, 1990

SUBJECT: 1991 Liquor License Renewals

Passage of Council Policy 88-5 requires staff review for ordinance violations, delinquent taxes, assessments or utility payments. All establishments within the City limits are currently being reviewed.

Recommendation: Council authorize the Clerk's Office to send letters of non-objection to the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board for all establishments with no violations. Any establishments with violations will be brought back to Council at the first meeting in January, 01/14/91.

Marjorie D. Harris, CMC

Deputy Clerk

approved 12/10/20